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Bells Mill Elementary School  
STEM + Families Science Festival 

Friday, January 31, 2020 
6:30—8:00 p.m. 

 
Join us for a fun night of hands-on activities with microscopes, 

robots, chemical reactions, and more! 
 

STEM + Families will engage students and their families together in fun 
Science, Technology, Engineering, and Math experiences. All children MUST 

be accompanied by an adult during the event.  
 

To help us plan, RSVP here to let us know that you’re coming! 
https://tinyurl.com/rxo2pvy 

 
We need parent volunteers to run demonstrations (all instructions and materials 

provided!) or monitor the hallways. Learn more and sign up at 
https://tinyurl.com/suyn74h.  

 
For more information, contact Tina Ehtiati at tehtiati@gmail.com  

 
This is a free event. Food will not be served. This is not a drop-off event. 

This event is the result of a grant from the National PTA with support from Bayer.  
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